
 

 

Notice of Public Meetings,  

Comment Period 
 
WeGo Public Transit will hold public meetings and have an open public comment period from 

January 10 through January 31 regarding Spring service changes. 

Public meetings will occur as follows: 
● Thursday, January 20 from 12-1 p.m., Zoom meeting 811 4386 6652 
● Thursday, January 20 from 5:30-6:30 p.m., Zoom meeting 819 4628 4092 
● Tuesday, January 25, from 12-1 p.m., Zoom meeting 885 6174 0314 
● Thursday, January 27, 2:30 p.m., Nashville MTA Board Meeting, Tennessee Bankers 

Association, 211 Athens Way 
 
For detailed information on proposed changes and meeting registration, visit WeGoTransit.com or 
call Customer Care at 615-862-5950. Meetings may also be accessed by dialing 312-626-6799. 
 
WeGo is proposing frequency improvements, routing adjustments, route renumbering, and 

previously Board approved return to pre-COVID-19 service levels on most routes as well as later 

Access On Demand service to be effective April 3, 2022.  

Impacted routes that may be renumbered, extended, or modified include: 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 14, 17, 
19, 21, 22, 23, 25, 28, 29, 42, 50, 52, 55, 56, 76, 77, 87, 88, 89, 94, 95, and Access On Demand.  
 
Please note that attendance at the above meetings is not required for comments. You may mail 
comments to WeGo Public Transit Community Engagement, Attn: Public Meeting Comments, 430 
Myatt Drive, Nashville, TN 37115; call Public Comments at 615-862-5686; or email comments to 
WeGoTransit@nashville.gov through January 31, 2022. 
  

 To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

 
 
 
 

 

Scan here for more info 
and to give feedback or 
visit WeGoTransit.com 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81143866652
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81946284092
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88561740314
http://www.wegotransit.com/
mailto:WeGoTransit@nashville.gov?subject=Spring%202022%20Service%20Change%20Public%20Comment
http://www.wegotransit.com/

